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Dear Parents  

 

A very warm welcome back to the summer Term! I hope you all managed to have a restful Easter break. It has been 

lovely to have all the children return so well and healthy and super keen to be back!   

 

I am happy to confirm that Larks will continue with ‘Active Club’. Please see the table below showing that Larks 

class will be attending on Tuesday lunchtimes.  

  Monday                                                    Tuesday                                            Wednesday 
 
 

 

In addition to this please ensure your child continues to come into school in their P.E kit on Monday’s and 

Wednesday’s for their normal P.E/Games lesson. 

 

Our English genre this half term is Fairy Stories and Traditional Tales. We have already made very good progress 

with the story of Cinderella! We will continue with various fairy stories to include Snow White and The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff. I will continue with our weekly Spelling Tests on Monday’s based around the new digraphs introduced 

in our phonics lessons. As before these will continue to be put in your child’s reading diary.     

 

During our first two weeks our Math’s learning has focused on the topics of Measuring both weight and capacity. 

We will then be moving on to multiplication, division and time.  I will continue with spellings and these will be put 

into your child’s reading diary as before.  

 

Our history topic this term is ‘The Victorians’. I am very excited to say that we have organised a KS1 Victorian Day 

on Tuesday 11th May. Further details will follow shortly.  

I am also very excited to inform you that Larks children will have the opportunity to participate in a before school 

gymnastics club after half term; a letter will be going out to you with further details on how to apply for a place.  

Please could your child bring a waterproof coat into school each day, as the weather is quite changeable at moment! 

Can your child also bring in a water bottle that can remain in school. Can I take this opportunity to thank you for 

your continued support especially during these changeable times.   

Many thanks  

Mrs Masson and Mrs Coe 

Larks Team  

 

Owls   12.00 – 12.30  
Robins  12.30 – 1.00  

Swans 12.00 – 12.30  
Larks 12.30 – 1.00  

Owls  12.00 – 12.30   
Robins 12.30 – 1.00  


